
 

CMASL Annual 2024 Meeting 

 

Date: December 15, 2024 

 

Meeting opened: 8:38 AM 

 

Roll Call: Missed meeting – International, Oxford FC, Oxford O40, Rebels.  

 

Meeting Minutes: Fall 2024 accepted. 

 

Officer reports: 

 

Pres: Communication is key, all teams should have two or more contacts. Thank you, managers, CC Chair, 

Treasurer & Secretary for all you do. 

Vice Pres.: 

Comp. Comm.: All team managers should be checking the website for cards and suspensions every week. 

Appeals must be received no later than Tuesday following the game.  

Treasurer:  

Secretary: Team Submittals for the Spring season must be returned no later than Jan 17th. 

Referee Assignor: 

 

Old Business:  Re-arranging of Conferences and Divisions. A motion was made and seconded to change the 

Conferences from O30 & O40 to O20, O30, O40 & O50. Motion passed. When submitting a team for the Spring 25 

season the managers must choose their preferred conference. Fields are still an issue, the condition and number of 

shared fields is a continuing problem. Anyone with ideas or suggestions for additional fields should contact the 

President. It was felt that one or two referees were not qualified to referee the A division and possibly the B Division. 

The league will work with the referee assignor to try and correct this.  It was noted that games without referees seem 

to go without issues, teams appear to behave better without a ref. Managers need to control their team attitude 

towards referees. 

 

New Business: A motion was made, seconded and approved to add Communications to the Tournament Committee. 

The Tournament Committee name was changed to Tournament & Communication Committee with duties to include 

tournament organizing, website content review and approval and other means of communication. PJ is the chairman 

and anyone interested in being on the committee should contact PJ. The possibility of adding a transfer list was 

discussed, no decision made. The need for double rostering within the same age group was briefly discussed and 

tabled until the next meeting. It was suggested that if any new O20 teams join the league with new or first time 

managers the league should assign a mentor to help with the league requirements. There were accusations that one 

or more teams had under 30 players playing during the game. They were told to discuss it with the CC as the League 

can only discuss illegal player rules. Managers were reminded that appeals for dissent or VC must be brought to the 

CC’s attention no later than Tuesday. A motion was made, seconded and approved to change the Referee Assignor 

position from elected to appointed by the BOD. 

 

Election of Officers: President, Vice President, Treasurer & Secretary positions were unopposed and remain Roland 

President, Jim Vice President, Gus Treasurer and Jack Secretary. The CC also ran unopposed with Mike, VP Jim, Paul 

Ref Assignor, Kadian, Al, Jay and Ruben from Cosmos was added. The CC chooses it’s Chairman. PJ, The Tournament 

and Communication Committee Chairman was appointed by member vote. 

 

Next meeting: February 2, 2025 (Time & Location TBD) 

Meeting closed: 11:04 AM 


